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Bill Graf;

Under current s. 16.75 (8) (a) 2., state agencies are required to ensure that the average
recycled or recovered content of paper that they purchase is not less than 40%. Thus,
it might be argued that the requirement in this amendment is unnecessary. Note,
though, that the definitions of “recycled or recovered content” and “recycled material”
in s. 16.70 (12) and (13) are broader than the definition of “recycled content” in s. 287.31
(1) (b), which is limited to postconsumer waste.

Please let me know if you have any questions about this.
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